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Dear Parent/carer, 
 
A residential visit to Blackwell Adventure (an outdoor centre based in Blackwell, 
Bromsgrove) has been booked from Monday 3rd June to Wednesday 5th June 2024, for 
pupils in Year 6. 
 
The centre provides an unforgettable experience for pupils, with opportunities for the 
pupils to experience activities such as archery, tree climbing, zip wiring, laser tagging  
and orienteering to mention a few. 
 
The accommodation will be in wooden pods, which are heated and have full-size bunk 
beds in. 
 

                  
 

 
 
The cost for the residential visit which includes the catering and all the activities led by 
trained instructors will be £195.  
 
To keep costs as low as possible we hope parents might be able to drop off and pick up 
their child/children to and from the centre, but we would have the minibuses available if 
needed. 
 
If you wish your child to attend the trip, then please pay a deposit of £50 by Friday 13th 
October via ParentPay. 
 
Once the deposits have been paid, and we know the visit can go ahead due to the 
sufficient number of pupils wanting to go, we will send out more information regarding 
payments by instalments over the year and all the information needed for the visit. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
J Lindley & R Jelfs 
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